South Orchard Street Water Main Upgrade Project
The City of Fircrest Public Works Department has contracted Pape & Sons Construction, Inc. for the Water Main Replacement Project on South Orchard Street from Ramsdell Street to Holly Drive. This project is scheduled to span from Wednesday, July 24th to Tuesday, August 6th, following final connection and water testing. The contractor will be channeling southbound traffic from the outside lane to the inside lane during construction. There will also be intermittent road closures on Ramsdell Street approaching South Orchard Street as the contractor connects to the existing water main. This project became a priority for the City to complete prior to the upcoming Asphalt Grind and Overlay Project, which is slated to start on Monday, August 5th.
*Additional notification and information will soon be posted through all City outlets regarding the upcoming Asphalt Grind and Overlay Project.
If you have questions, you may contact Jeff Davis or Tyler Bemis, at publicworks@cityoffircrest.net or 253-564-8900.
Thank you for your patience.

